
Funeral Services for  
Dr. Philip Wiltz, Jr.

We would like to extend our deepest condolences to the family of former Morehouse 
School of Medicine trustee Dr. Philip Wiltz, Jr., who was affiliated with Morehouse 

School of Medicine for more than 35 years. Both Dr. Wiltz and his wife, Barbara, have 
been staunch supporters of MSM and our Women With Heart initiative.  

A vigil will be held on Friday, March 17, 2017, from 9:00 am until 9:00 pm, and a  
Catholic Rosary service will be held from 6:00 pm until 8:00 pm at:

Murray Brothers Cascade Chapel
1199 Utoy Springs Road

Atlanta, GA 30331

Funeral Mass
Saturday, March 18, 2017 at 11:00 am

St. Paul of the Cross Catholic Church
551 Harwell Rd NW
Atlanta, GA 30318
(404) 696-6704

You may express your condolonces to Barbara Wiltz at: 
3430 Somerset Trail SW, Atlanta, GA 30331


